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Dear Springfield Member, 

The safety of our members, guests and staff is paramount here at Springfield Baptist 

Church. We are closely monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and are taking action 

based on guidance from public health experts and our district officials. Springfield will be 

open for worship this Sunday.  In order to maintain a safe environment and address all 

concerns, we are taking extra measures including: 

• Suspending close contact. We are eliminating worship activities that allow for 

close personal contact and asking members to avoid handshakes, hugs, kisses 

and other personal contact that could facilitate the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 

 

• Enhanced cleaning protocols. We have increased the frequency and the 

intensity of cleaning our bathrooms, kitchens, offices, classrooms and 

sanctuaries. 

 

• Additional antibacterial products. We have increased the quantity of sanitizers 

and disinfectant wipes available for use throughout our church. Masks will also 

be provided upon request. 

 

• Informational materials provided. Copies of pamphlets provided through the 
CDC website will be provided to keep you informed.  

 
• Designated points of contact. For information regarding who to contact if you 

or someone you know is infected with the COVID-19 virus, please call 

Deaconess Dorothy Chandler, Head of Nurses, at (240)-988-3573 or e-mail her 

at dorothymchandler@hotmail.com or contact church office (202)-234-0648.  
 

• Higher Risk Members. For those people at higher risk, it is especially important 

to take actions to reduce the risk of exposure. According to the Centers for 

Disease Control, higher-risk people include older adults and people who have 

severe chronic medical conditions such as lung, heart, or kidney ailments. Such 

people are advised to take additional precautions. 

 

• Inability to attend Service.  If you are unable to attend Sunday’s service, we 

encourage you to call into our Springfield Evangelistic Prayer Call held via 

conference call daily at 7am, 12noon and 6pm.  We also encourage you to 

conduct private devotions and worship in your home.   

 

Prayer Call (605) 475-4835 code 891107# 
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• Financial Giving.  During this pandemic our church requires your continued 

financial support and charitable giving.  Please feel free to submit your giving via 

the Givelify App or submit your gift to:  

Send to: Springfield Baptist Church 
508 P St NW 

Washington, DC 20001 
 

or 
 
 

 

  

We will continue to respond to the latest information on COVID-19 with your safety as 

our highest priority. Please visit our church website at www.springfielddc.org for further 

information on our efforts, potential closings or service schedule changes.  

For additional information about the Coronavirus, visit the CDC (Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention) website .  As always, we will strive to create a safe and 

enjoyable worship environment and we are asking for your help to achieve this goal. 

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this current pandemic together as a family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 Joint Board of Deacons & Trustees  

  

https://click.e-mail.amtrak.com/?qs=a0d34d54023349ead09c40ee07441e2b7d1229664fb0cacdeef77a8d30e807b6c37c324379fc35c7549604764195d260f57c258b3e34d2b847cb0a4c21f1d703
https://click.e-mail.amtrak.com/?qs=a0d34d54023349ead09c40ee07441e2b7d1229664fb0cacdeef77a8d30e807b6c37c324379fc35c7549604764195d260f57c258b3e34d2b847cb0a4c21f1d703


Springfield Baptist Church Coronavirus (COVID-19) PSA Notice 
 

 

3/12/2020   

 

 

  



Springfield Baptist Church Coronavirus (COVID-19) PSA Notice 
 

 

3/12/2020   

 

 


